
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:18:53 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 7:14 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Steve Snow

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As we all know, in recent years, extremly high inflation has put a huge financial burden on all Canadians and
Ontarians. Making ends meet has become difficult for the majority of us.  Enbridge, as a company, is already
sucessful and should not be granted the right to increase prices  for heat and hot water. These things are the basic
necesaities of life for every citizen and now is not the time to add an extra financial burden for us to keep warm. 
OEB, please consider that many can barely afford to pay their Gas bills now and an increase will result in this extra
money being deducted from food budgets. Why should an already profitable company make even more profit when
people are struggling in this unprecedented time.  Please block this application from moving forward.  Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




